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September 24th

19 3 5

Dear Mr. Hebert,

Thank you for your letter of the 25rd September.

I am asking the Registrar to send you the announcement of the

Faculty of Lew. Many of our French-.Canadian graduates, particularly

from that Faculty, have afterwards become very eminent men, and

we are always glad to welcome French-Canadian students at McGill.

Yours very truly,

Louis Hebert, Esq,,
86 Blainville Street, 
St. Theresa, P.C.
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